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3 September 2015 
 
Dear New Year 7 Parents and Guardians 
 
The Bishop Wordsworth Parents’ Association would like to invite you all along to the first meeting 
of the new school year.  It will be held on Tuesday 8th September at 7.30 pm in the Sixth Form 
Centre.  All parents and guardians are warmly invited to attend any of the BWSPA Committee 
meetings.  They are not just for Committee members - everyone is very welcome and indeed 
encouraged to come along.  The meetings are a good way to keep in touch with what's going on in 
the school and of course we're always looking for new ideas and help in raising money.  Money 
raised goes towards enriching the educational experience of all the boys at BWS.  It would be 
great if you can get involved - fine if you can only make the odd meeting - whatever - we'd love to 
see you there. 
 
The agenda for next week's meeting is posted on the school website - click on – Parents’ 
Association on the site (www.bws-school.org.uk) 
 
Further information about the BWSPA is also up on the website.  Upcoming events include the 
New Parent Skittle nights at the Black Horse and the Christmas Fair, held jointly with South Wilts 
Grammar School on Saturday 21st November.   
 
Future meeting dates for your diary: 
 
Tuesday 8th September 
Tuesday 20th October 
Thursday 19th November 
Wednesday 20th January 
 
Look forward to meeting you soon. 
BWSPA 
 


